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States Greffe 
 
 
 
Deputy Tom Binet, Minister for Infrastructure 
 
Cc Deputy Kristina Moore, Chief Minister 
Deputy Ian Gorst, Minister for Treasury and Resources 
Deputy Karen Wilson, Minister for Health and Social Services 
 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
 
21st November 2022 
 
 
Dear Deputy Binet, 
 
 

Future Hospital Review Panel  
 

 
R.154/2022 – A Review of The Our Hospital Project – Scrutiny Review 

 
I write to you following the presentation of your report and review of The Our Hospital Project and 
to inform you that the Future Hospital Review Panel has been re-established to undertake a 
review in relation to aspects of the report and the next steps for the project.   
 
The Panel’s Terms of Reference for its review are as follows: 
 

1. To examine the methodology and robustness of the ‘Our Hospital Project’ review and 
assess the decision-making processes and governance arrangements surrounding it.  
 

2. To assess the robustness of the consultation process that was undertaken as part of the 
‘Our Hospital Review’. 
 

3. To establish the basis of the cost savings identified in the ‘Our Hospital Project’ Review 
and determine the robustness of this evidence for decision making by the States 
Assembly.   
 

4. To identify the timescales and next steps to be taken by Ministers in relation to the ‘Our 
Hospital Project’ and any implications that may arise for the States Assembly in relation 
to the Government Plan 2023-26.  
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The Panel membership will be made up of the Chairs of the Corporate Services, Health and Social 
Services Panels and the Public Accounts Committee and a representative of the Environment 
Housing and Infrastructure Panel. It intends to begin its work immediately and you will be 
contacted in due course for attendance at a Public Hearing. 
    
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Deputy Sam Mézec  
Chair 
Future Hospital Review Panel  
 


